
“Yet in all these things we are more than 
conquerors through Him who loved us. For I am 
persuaded that neither death nor life, nor angels 
nor principalities nor powers, nor things present nor 
things to come, nor height nor depth, nor any other 
created thing, shall be able to separate us from the 
love of God which is in Christ Jesus our Lord.” 
Romans 8:37-39 
 
Our House is celebrating its one-year anniversary! 
God has been so faithful to keep providing and 
sustaining us. This is truly His mission, not our own. 
PRAISE HIM for all he has done this year and all He 
will continue to do in the years to come! Thank you 
for your loving support and generosity that keeps 
us going. 
 

This summer we are pleased to 
announce we will have a new 
intern join us. Emily Wilhite, 
who will be graduating from 
Auburn in August with a 
degree in Human Development 
and Family Studies, is working 
will us full time this summer.  
And, Joanna Vogt will continue 

to work with us through the summer! 
 

As school comes to an end and spring bursts into 
summer, it is good to reflect on all that God has 
done through Our House during our first year in 
operation. We are blessed to have the help of 
many volunteers who love and encourage our 
kids, spiritually and academically. 
 

This spring, we had the 
pleasure of having a Big 
Event team come to Our 
House to help us take 
down a fence and prepare 
the ground for new sod.  
We are truly grateful to 
these college students, 

who took time out of their schedules to serve us in 
this way.  

 
 
 

We were also 
blessed by the 
talent of some 
local musicians, as 
we celebrated Our 
House with a 
Spring Concert in 
the Park.   

 
We were one of several beneficiaries of funds raised 
at this years Dancing Stars of East Alabama event, 
held in the Auburn Arena. We greatly appreciate 
the overwhelming generosity of the Community 
Foundation of East Alabama and all who 
contributed to the success of this event! 

 
While our kids were working 
hard in school, a couple of 
their moms completed 
Christian Woman’s Job Corps. 
We are proud of their hard 
work and excited to see where 
God will lead them from here. 
  
 
This summer, we will be serving lunch to Our Kids 
and offering Summer Enrichment. They will brush 

up on academics, delve into 
the word of God, and enjoy 
various types of summer 
camps. Breakfast Club will be 
back on Saturday mornings 
from 9-11am.  Our Kids and 
their families are invited to 
enjoy a full breakfast and to 

spend time together. Sunday Summer Praise, 
which will be held from 4-5pm on Sundays in June, 
will provide an opportunity to invest in the spiritual 
growth of Our Kids.  During this time we will be 
focused on fundamentals for all children of God, 
and hope to encourage them to know more about 
God and His Son, Jesus Christ.   
 
We are so thankful to God for all His many blessings! 
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